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Date: 10th January, 2025 

NOTICE 

Notification regarding the Draw of Lots for admission to Pre-school (Nursery) 2025-26 

 

Dear Families, 

We are excited to share information regarding the upcoming draw of lots for admission to 
our Pre-school (Nursery) program for the 2025-26 academic year. This is an important step 
in our journey together, and we look forward to welcoming new members to our school 
community. 

Please find the details for the draw below: 

Day & Date: Monday, 13 January 2025 
Time: 3:00 PM 
Venue: School Auditorium 

To ensure a smooth process, we kindly ask that only one parent per applicant attends the 
draw. Please bring your "Registration Acknowledgement" email and a valid identity proof 
for verification at the main entrance. Entry will be from Gate No. 2 of the School Campus at 
2:30 PM, and we request everyone to be seated in the auditorium by 2:50 PM. 

We understand parking can be challenging, so we kindly ask drivers to remain near their 
vehicles to help ease traffic flow. Parents with self-driven vehicles are requested to park the 
cars nearby and walk to the school.  

Thank you for your cooperation and enthusiasm. We are thrilled to have you join us for this 
exciting occasion! 

 

Warmest regards, 

Dr. Kevin Patrick Brady 

Principal 

GD Goenka Public School 

Vasant Kunj, New Delhi 
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